
 

To all residents and businesses in the Barons Court area      31 January 2024 
 
INFORMATION ON THE CINCH CHAMPIONSHIPS: 15 – 23 June 2024 
 
The cinch Championships will be held at The Queen's Club from Monday 17 to Sunday 23 June 2024, with Qualifying Weekend 
held on Saturday 15 and Sunday 16 June 2024. 
 
We are delighted to inform you that last year’s tournament was awarded ATP 500 Tournament of the Year for the second year 
running. We are exceptionally pleased to have won again, and this is in no small part to the atmosphere that the spectators, 
including you as residents, generated at the tournament. 
 
RESIDENTS’ FORUM: THURSDAY 21 MARCH 2024 
To hear more about our plans for the 2024 tournament, we invite you to our annual Residents’ Forum on Thursday 21 March, 
from 5.30pm – 6.30pm. This year it will be held in person at The Queen’s Club, with an option to also join virtually. If you would 
like to attend, please RSVP with your name(s), address and attendance preference to residentenquiries@queenstennis.info by 
Friday 15 March. Those joining virtually will be sent joining instructions.  
 
RESIDENTS’ ADMISSION OFFERS 
To show our appreciation of your understanding regarding the restrictions in place during the tournament period, we invite 
you to join us at the cinch Championships this June via these exclusive offers below.  For more information and full terms and 
conditions on eligibility, purchase, and registration, visit the Resident Information webpage www.lta.org.uk/residents-
information.  
 
1) Advance Booking Window 
Eligible residents can purchase up to four tickets per person ahead of the General Sale through an Advance Booking Window 
which will open between 10.00am Tuesday 20 February and 11.59pm Sunday 25 February. Full information on how to purchase 
tickets will be available via www.lta.org.uk/residents-information  
 
2) Free admission after 4.30pm for two people between Monday 17 and Friday 21 June 2024 
Eligible residents can apply between 10.00am Thursday 2 May and 11.59pm Sunday 16 June 2024 to gain free entry between 
Monday 17 and Friday 21 June 2024 (inclusive) for themselves and one guest. More information will be included via 
www.lta.org.uk/residents-information nearer the time. 
 
To take advantage of these offers, you must have registered for an LTA Ticketing Account via 
https://tickets.lta.org.uk/account/login. If you do not already have an account, select the ‘create a new account’ option.  
   
If you have any queries regarding the tournament before the presentation forum in March, please contact the cinch 
Championships team by email on residentenquiries@queenstennis.info 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
 

Jennifer Motet - Head of Event Operations, cinch Championships 
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